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11 March 2019 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 

 
Parents’ Evening (Reception, Years 1 – 5) 
Wednesday 13 March 2019, 4.00pm - 7.00pm 
 
Thank you if you have already been able to make an appointment with your child’s class teacher.     
 
On arrival please enter via the Main Hall where there will be an opportunity to see your child’s 
books and the PTFA will be on hand to support. 
 
I should be grateful if you would go through to your appointment 10 minutes before your timed slot 
in order to keep the evening flowing. There will be a seated area outside the classroom for you to 
wait and staff on hand to assist. Please do not hesitate to ask if unsure. 
 
The Year 6 Evening will take place on Wednesday 20 March, 4.00pm – 7.00pm. 
 
I look forward to seeing you and will be available all evening should you want to talk with me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr. Ian Page, BSc (Jt Hons.), PGCE, MSc, NPQH 
LA Associate Headteacher 
Interim Headteacher, Great Whelnetham CEVCP School    
  

 

mailto:office@greatwhelnetham.co.uk
http://www.greatwhelnetham.suffolk.sch.uk/website
https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=728faa305a&view=att&th=12fe978591cf01cf&attid=0.1.0&disp=inline&zw

